
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

 

Year 3 

 

Class 1— Aiden Craddock-Maxwell 

Class 2— Emily Scott 

 

 

Overall      Cameron Chenoweth 

 

Year 4  

 

Class 1A— Shauna Haines 

Class 5— Charlotte Budge 

Class 6— Koren Taylor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         BISCOVEY ACADEMY 

4TH JANUARY 2017 

Welcome back to Biscovey Academy! 
We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas Holiday and a wonderful New Year.  

Please read on for some useful information.... 
AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS WILL BE OFFERED AGAIN THIS TERM BEGINNING WEEK COMMENCING 

MONDAY 16TH JANUARY!! 

 

School Meals (provided by Chartwells) 
The cost of a set meal REMAINS AT £2.20 with a drink of water. In addition, cartons of juice priced at 30p and 

milkshakes at a cost of 50p are also available for the children to buy. Spare menus are available from the office. 

 
Porthpean Camp (Year 5) and Isles of Scilly Camp (Year 6) 

A few spaces remain on both of these residential camps. Please contact the school office for further details if your 
child is interested in attending either of these camps. Thank you. 

 

Homework - Will begin next week! 
  

 ITEMS OF UNIFORM 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO CHECK YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM AND ALL BAGS THIS TERM TO 

ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD IS TAKING/WEARING THEIR OWN CLOTHES HOME. 

WE RECOMMEND NAMING ITEMS OF UNIFORM CLEARLY. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr RJ Green – Head Teacher                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

SpringTerm  
Tuesday 3rd January 
to 31st March 2017 

 
(Half term - 13th to 

17th February) 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

SWIMMING SESSIONS 

 

 
Swimming sessions will resume  

this Friday 6th January (for Years 3, 4 and 

6) and continue until 10th February 2017, 
although Polkyth cannot accommodate us 

on 27th January.  The sessions will still 
number 15 in total and the cost remains 

at £1.50 per session. Thank you. 
 
 

Old Christmas cards 

required for recycling by our  

“Friends of Biscovey” 

committee! 

We would welcome any 

donations of your unwanted 
Christmas cards to be made 

into Christmas gift labels.  
Thank you! 

 

 

 

TIMETABLE FOR MUSIC LESSONS 
(resume this week apart from Violin)   

TUESDAY – VIOLIN 
WEDNESDAY - DRUMS  

THURSDAY – KEYBOARD AND WOODWIND 
FRIDAY –  GUITAR  

(additional guitar lessons to be arranged) 
 

Please ensure that your child brings their instrument (if 

necessary) into school on the correct day. Thank you! 
 

OFFICE 

ANNOUNCEMENT! 
We are very pleased to welcome  

Mrs Cora Lewis as a new member 

of the administration team in our 

school office. Having worked in a 

similar role in the past we feel  

Mrs Lewis will quickly settle in 

and become a valued member of 

the team here at  

Biscovey Academy!  


